
Welcome from our Rector 

 

Welcome to our website! I have been rector of the parish of St. 

Philip’s since December 1st, 2017 and excited to be here. Maybe 

you happened upon our page while surfing the web? Maybe you 

visited in search of specific information about the parish, or 

maybe you are a regular visitor keeping up-to-date with what 

happens in our parish? Whatever brought you to our website – 

WELCOME! I AM SO PLEASED YOU VISITED TODAY! Please 

peruse our site, and, if you need further information about the 

parish and what we offer don’t hesitate to email at 

stphilipsanglicanchurch@nf.aibn.com or call the parish office at 

895-0715, I will be very happy to hear from you. If you are 

searching for a worshipping community to be part of why not come along and check us out? We 

are a very open and welcoming church, and, I feel sure you will have a very positive experience 

among us. We have an 8:30 am Holy Communion service (shorter service) and a 10:30 am Holy 

Eucharist family Service at 10:30 am every Sunday morning. The sacrament of baptism is 

offered once per month at the 10:30 am service, where young parents and families are 

welcomed warmly and encouraged to be part of our church family. From September to June 

our Sunday School offers its weekly program in the context of the 10:30 am service. I would 

love to hear from you, and it would be a pleasure to speak with you to provide you with more 

information about the many things we do here at St. Philip’s parish. I would like to share with 

you our parish mission statement, which we try to live up to in our parish life together: “God’s 

people in the parish of St. Philip, in a covenant relationship with God through baptism, are 

called…*To be fishers of people in response to the call of Jesus, in the power of the Holy Spirit. 

*To be a House of Prayer. *To be a Centre for Christian teaching. *To be disciples in learning. * 

To be a fellowship of loving and sacrificial service. *To be witnesses to our Lord’s love through 

word and example. Thank you for taking time to visit our parish website and may God’s richest 

blessings be upon you. 

 

                                                                                         Rev. Randy Lockyer Rector 
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